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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. These are pristine wild

areas--a rare state that if ever ruined, would never, ever be able to be recovered. Renewable resources are

found all over the west.  Wild and scenic areas are not renewable--but they can be enjoyed for generations to

come if they are protected. Those same generations bring in valuable tourist dollars and support local businesses

over and over again. Let these valuable rivers and streams support the local economy in the way that nature

intended--wild, scenic, rugged and re-usable in their pristine state.

 

Future generations are counting on you.

 

Sincerely,

Rebecca Graham

Belfair, WA 98528

wildsoles@hotmail.com

 


